
Headlands Primary School: Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Shine21 Bake sale  

Congratulations to Jess, Erin and Evelyn who organised the bake sale last 
Friday. They raised a fantastic £201.80. This will go directly towards funding 
the Shine21 early intervention groups which support the children with their 
speech, communication and early development skills. 
 

Bags2school 
Thank you for all your contributions for Bags2school.  
We raised £175.00 towards educational resources for the children. 
 
 
 

 
Free Sessions from Local Drama Academy 

We have kindly received two sets of vouchers for a free place and a friend 
at the Helen O'Grady Drama Academy for a term. For further information 
please follow the link: https://www.helenogrady.co.uk/,  

Any families interested are invited to email the school office before Friday 19th April. 
 
NEW SUMMER LUNCH MENU 

The new Summer Menu is proving extremely 
popular. 
 
Feedback from the children last week was that 
the gammon was delicious and tasty, and the 
sticky toffee pudding was ‘delicious’! 
 

Have a look at the new menu and book your school lunch today using the 
School Money App.  
 
Haxby Playgroup at Headlands Primary     

Spaces are currently available at Haxby 
Playground which is based at Headlands 
Primary School.  
 
Please contact Jodie for further details on 
01904 768966 or refer to the website:  

http://www.haxbyplaygroups.org.uk/ 
 
Spaces available at Brownies 

There are currently spaces available for girls aged 7-10 to join Brownies. The 
sessions take place at Headlands Primary School on a Monday evening and they 
have great fun learning new skills and developing confidence. Please refer to the 
poster below for further information. 
 

Dates for your diary 
23.04.2024: Northumberland residential meeting 6.00pm in the school Hall 
01.05.2024-03.05.2024: Year 5 Residential to Marrick 
06.05.2024: School closed as Bank Holiday 
10.05.2024: Bake sale in aid of the School Council 
13.05.2024-17.05.2024: Year 6 SATS 



21.05.2024: House Treat 
23.05.2024: Trophy and award assembly 
23.05.2024: PTA disco 
23.05.2024: School closes for half term 
03.06.2024: School re-opens  
04.06.2024-07.06.2024: Year 6 Residential to Northumberland 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 
 
 
 

  

  



 

RugBees is Back! 
 
Following the success of last year, our primary-aged girl's rugby sessions return on a Monday 
evening. A new and exciting opportunity for girls' rugby to thrive. For more information please 
see:  https://www.yorkrlfc.com/rugbees 

 

RugBees | York RLFC 
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